
Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act Statement 

The online financial services offered through First Savings Bank of Hegewisch’s website are 
not designed towards children under the age of 13. We do not knowingly solicit, collect, 
maintain or use personal identifiable information from children without parental or guardian 
consent. Should we receive online information from any child, we will only use this 
information to respond directly to the child’s request, notify parents, or seek parental or 
guardian consent. If you believe your child has provided personally identifiable information 
to us, please contact us at 773-646-4200. 
 
The Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA) is managed by the Federal Trade 
Commission (FTC). For more information and your rights under COPPA please visit:  
https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/articles/0031-protecting-your-childs-privacy-online  
(Note that this URL is a third party site and is not part of our website.  We are not responsible for the 
content of the website) 
 
 
 


